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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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Acting Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 31st January 2014
Dear Parents

Our preschool is now up and running which is good.  There are plenty of posters around the town but often word of mouth is the best way to get the message around.  Please spread the word to anyone you may know who has a child who is eligible.  At the moment there is funding for children the term following their third birthday.  I am now going through the process of applying for 2 year old places too.  As soon as we hear I will let you know.

It has been really good to see so many children taking part in clubs the most we have ever had.  It’s great to see such enthusiasm from the children and staff.  There are still places in all clubs if your child has not yet signed up.

We have a number of exciting events coming up.  Next week 4 children have been specially selected to participate in an outdoor learning day, which is run by the Eden Project.  Children will be participating with children from a number of schools.because this is a Penwith Education Trust event.  The school is now beginning to see the benefits of being in such a Trust, as we are now able to access a variety of events for both children and staff.  Its gives our children opportunity to work with children from a wider setting. Next week, we also have a puppeteer who will be coming to give a demonstration of her work.  She will be running workshops over the half term, which your child may like to do.  Please see the parent board for more information.
The British Heart Foundation wished me to say, on their behalf a big thankyou to all who donated items to the charity last week.

You may have noticed that Anouk Cornick was in the Cornishman this week.  Mr Connick has created a film with Anouk playing the lead part.  We wish them every success in the competition that they have entered.

Mrs Penberthy’s Mum wanted to say a big thankyou to Kayden, who was great ambassador for our school this week.  On finding a key, whilst walking to school he picked it up and brought it to school.  The owner of the key is now back in possession of it.  Well done Kayden for being so vigilant.
Wanted

After half term we will be holding an Egyptian Day.  In preparation of that day we need the following items. Empty cardboard boxes and flat cardboard, emulsion paint, any colour, rolls of wallpaper.
World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6 March.  This is an opportunity for children to dress up as their favourite book character.  We look forward to seeing all the wonderful costumes.

HEADTEACHER AWARD

Week 4
Sebastian Asbury-Semmens for working well to uplevel writing.
STAR READERS
Sebastian, Abbie, Kiah, Harry, Jake, Jowan G, Maisie, Kayden, Isalbella, Noah and Libby

Best wishes

Helen Pearce

CLUBS

Monday
Hockey / Football

3 – 4



Yes / No



Miss Rogers / Mr Wilkinson

Tuesday
Craft



Lunchtime


Yes / No


Mrs Miles


Newspaper Club

3 – 4



Yes / No



Miss Payne
Wednesday
Handbell ringing

3 – 4



Yes / No



Miss Pearce

Thursday
Brass



3 – 3.45


Yes / No



Mr Sturges

Friday

Lego



3 – 4



Yes / No



Mr Townsend and Mrs Fox

I would like my child/ren ___________________________________ to participate in the above clubs.

Signed: ________________________   Dated:_________________________
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